

Expanding Public Access to the Results of Federally Funded Research

Subscribe

Posted by Michael Stebbins on February 22, 2013 at 12:04 PM EST



The Obama Administration is committed to the proposition that citizens deserve easy access to the results of scientific research their tax dollars have paid for. That's why, in a policy memorandum released today, OSTP Director John Holdren has directed Federal agencies with more than \$100M in R&D expenditures to develop plans to make the published results of federally funded research freely available to the public within one year of publication and requiring researchers to better account for and manage the digital data resulting from federally funded scientific research. OSTP has been looking into this issue for some time, soliciting broad public input on multiple occasions and convening an interagency working group to develop a policy. The final policy reflects substantial inputs from scientists and scientific organizations, publishers, members of Congress, and other members of the public—over 65 thousand of whom recently signed a *We the People* petition asking for expanded public access to the results of taxpayer-funded research.

To see the new policy memorandum, please visit: http://www.whitehouse.gov/sites/default/files/microsites/ostp/ostp_public_access_memo_2013.pdf

To see Dr. Holdren's response to the *We the People* petition, please visit: https://petitions.whitehouse.gov/response/increasing-public-access-results-scientific-research

Michael Stebbins is Assistant Director for Biotechnology at OSTP







CATEGORIES

AIDS Policy Blueprint for an America Built to Last Equal Pay

White House Internships

Civil Rights

Defense

Disabilities

Economy

Education

Energy and Environment

Ethics

Faith Based

Family

Fiscal Responsibility

Foreign Policy

Grab Bag

Health Care

Homeland Security

Immigration

Inside the White House

Middle Class Security

Poverty

Rural

Seniors and Social Security

Service

Social Innovation

Taxes

Technology

Urban Policy

Veterans

Violence Prevention

Women

Additional Issues

ARCHIVES

November 2013

October 2013

September 2013

August 2013

July 2013

June 2013

May 2013

April 2013 March 2013

February 2013

January 2013

December 2012

November 2012

October 2012

September 2012

August 2012

July 2012

June 2012

May 2012

April 2012

March 2012

February 2012 January 2012 December 2011



Home

The White House Blog

Photos & Videos

Photo Galleries

Video

Performances

Live Streams

Podcasts

Briefing Room

Your Weekly Address Speeches & Remarks

Press Briefings

Statements & Releases

White House Schedule

Presidential Actions

Legislation

Nominations &

Appointments

Disclosures

Issues

Civil Rights

Defense

Disabilities Economy

Education

Energy & Environment

Ethics

Equal Pay

Foreign Policy

Health Care

Homeland Security

Immigration

Refinancing

Rural

Service

Seniors & Social Security

Snapshots

Taxes

Technology

Urban and Economic

Mobility

Veterans
Violence Prevention

Women

The Administration

President Barack Obama

Vice President Joe Biden

First Lady Michelle Obama

Dr. Jill Biden

The Cabinet

White House Staff

Executive Office of the President

Other Advisory Boards

About the White House

Inside the White House

Presidents
First Ladies

The Oval Office

The Oval Office

The Vice President's

Residence & Office

Eisenhower Executive Office Building

Camp David

Air Force One

White House Fellows

White House Internships

Tours & Events Mobile Apps Our Government

The Executive Branch

The Legislative Branch

The Judicial Branch

The Constitution

Federal Agencies &

Commissions

Elections & Voting

State & Local Government

Resources

WWW.WHITEHOUSE.GOV

En español | Accessibility | Copyright Information | Privacy Policy | Contact

USA.gov | Developers | Apply for a Job